
E-SAFETY / GDPR 

WORKSHOP FOR PARENTS 
 

You said we listened – this workshop 

will help you support and keep your 

child safe whilst using the Internet 

 

TUESDAY 6TH December 2022 
9.30-10.30am  or 5.30-6.30pm 

 

There will be a crèche for children 
 

Don’t miss this opportunity to upskill 

yourself in Computer Safety 
 


